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We are delighted to announce that we have this

week received two new national awards. Firstly, §

, The

the Silver Green Tree award for our
commitment to outdoor learning. Second|
Fairactive award for our commitment to Global
Learning. This is another accolade for our
wonderful school! Thank you, Miss Smith, for
your hard work with the applications and well
done everyonel!

WELL DONEY to the following
pupils who received awards this

week:
Acorns Class: Harley Harrison

Chestnuts Class: Ellie Newell

Sycamores Class: Jamie Hawtin

Willows Class: George Belcher

Oaks Class: Sophie Jones

TReading star of the week: Phoebe Garrod
Writing star of the week: Tom Harris
Maths star of the week: OsCar Bye

PE star of the week: Ethan Burch
Smartest dressed: Elly Norris

Growth mindset: Afia Qsei-Betnpong

J Role-todel of the week: Emily Ridgway
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Message from the
Headteacher

This week we were pleased to
welcome Harry Lockett into our
Y5 class. Harry has just
moved into the local area and
has settled in really well
already. We hope you’ll enjoy
being part of our school
community, Harry!

On Wednesday this week |
attended some Artsmark
training, along with our Art
subject leader, Miss Bingham.
We are now in the process of
reapplying for this coveted
award as it is three years since
we last achieved it. We are
proud of the quality of our arts
provision (art, music, dance,
drama) and will keep you
informed of progress and
developments with this.




Y1 dance festival

Our Y1 children represented our school at this
partnership event on Wednesday afternoon.
The theme was Animals and the book around
which the dance work was based was
Commotion in the Ocean. ‘It was fun’ — Honey
Harris, Y1
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Foundation Stage class assembly
Just a reminder that the FS class assembly
is taking place on Friday 24" March
at 9.05am. It is a special
Mothers’ Day assembly and all mums,
dads, grandparents, governors and
members of the community are welcome.
We look forward to welcoming you.
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Red Nose Day
& On Friday 24th March, as well as our FS class
# assembly, it is Red Nose Day. Children can pay £1
® to wear a red item of clothing and a red nose (if they
® have one) to support the Red Nose Day appeal.
Well done to Nathan and Afia Osei-Bempong who

% are helping to raise money for this important cause ~ §
by making a comedy video with lots of other children. -
B hitps://www.youtube.com/watch?v=pQPNZdOp2mQ
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Eco site update

Components for our forthcoming eco site

are now beginning to arrive and with
work due to start next month, it's getting

exciting! We will keep you posted...

200 club winners
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® Just some advance hotice that, as
§ stated on the Parent Planner, we
§ will be holding our annual TLC day
§ on Sunday 7™ May. Please do keep
| the afternoon free to come along

{ and lend a hand, making our

! buildings and grounds spick and

| sp

Foot First Friday

It is great to see so many families making
a real effort to walk to school on Fridays.
Keep it up everyone — certificates to come
at the end of term!

Thank you PLT for leading and organising
this initiative.




